
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Oakwood Catch-Up Funding Statement 
 

In light of the recent National Lockdown, and children now returning to school, 
we as a school are working hard to support all our children in moving their 
learning forward.  
 
With the funding from the Government, which schools are to allocate as they 
see best to support the children in their school, we are talking into account 
previous strategies that have worked with our children, as well as responding 
to any further additional needs of the children as they return to school life.  
 
At Oakwood Primary Academy our approach will be: 
 

• To support the well-being of our children in settling back into school, 

managing their emotions and developing their learning capacity.  

 

• To ensure the provision within the school day enables children to 

develop and build upon their learning from where gaps have been 

identified in their understanding and knowledge, focusing on key 

priority areas which include phonics, reading comprehension, writing 

skills including spelling, grammar and punctuation and number fluency 

in mathematics.   

 

• To develop targeted intervention work with identified groups, working 

with known adults either within the school day, or as a group after 

school. This will support children in moving their learning forward, 

addressing gaps and developing the confidence to re-engage with 

learning with a positive mindset,  

 

• Continue to ensure a broad and balanced curriculum is delivered for 

each year group with high quality resources to enhance provision.  
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